

Newsletter



Hello, and welcome to our September newsletter! We would like to take this opportunity to welcome our new families and send thanks to all families that have supported us throughout the year so far.



Staff News

Congratulations to Georgia on becoming a Mummy!



We would like to extend a huge Congratulations to Georgia and her partner Lewis, on the birth of their baby boy, Oakley, born on the 22nd of August.

Wishing you a wonderful maternity, filled with happiness and precious moments.



Tina has a very special birthday this month! We would like to wish Tina a wonderful 70th Birthday! We're so grateful for your incredible passion and dedication to Tiny Tots. Your tireless efforts and commitment to providing the best for our children inspires us all. You're not just a leader but also a role model and shining star! Wishing you a wonderful day filled with love, laughter and celebration. May it be just the beginning of an amazing year ahead, filled with joy, happiness and all your favourite things.



From all the staff and children at Tiny Tots, Happy Birthday, Tina!

If you live in Denbighshire, and your child is aged between 2 and 3 years, you will be eligible for Flying

Start funded childcare at Tiny Tots. Please apply by visiting the link-

https://flyingstart.denbighshire.gov.uk

We have received a few enquiries recently regarding Flying Start funding for 9-month-olds. Currently, unfortunately, this initiative is England based only and not available in Wales. We have passed our thoughts onto the local AM's Darren Millar and Gareth Davies regarding the difference to funding in Wales. We are hopeful that funding for childcare in Wales will change in the not-so-distant future.

Did you know, if you're working parents and have a child aged 3-4 years old you may be entitled to funded childcare with us?



Please check the link for eligibility criteria, you can start applying now!

https://www.gov.wales/get-30-hours-childcare-3-and-4-year-olds



If you have any questions regarding the childcare offer funding or Flying Start, please telephone Tina on 01745 856683, as it is much easier for Tina to explain over the phone, messages can be difficult to understand as each case of funding is individual.



Toddlers and Preschool are currently updating their family tree wall displays. These displays help the children feel a sense of belonging, and often we will observe the children looking at their family pictures, having familiar photographs around also allows children to feel safe, building a sense of security and selfesteem. We would really appreciate it if you could either send in or message over a family picture for your child, please, if you haven't done so already to be displayed on our family tree wall displays.



Just to the side of our 'Book Swap' at the front of the nursery we now have a new parent noticeboard. This will be used to display notices and news.

Just a reminder that the Book Swap can be used by all. Just simply borrow a book and return when you're finished. Or if you would like to donate any books just pop them in there for others to enjoy.



We have received the following information from our local school nurse-

'Young Children and Flu- if your child is two* or three* years old, you can protect them with a painless nasal spray flu vaccine. Talk to your health visitor, GP or practice nurse for more information. You can find out more information about the flu vaccine by visiting- phw.nhs.wales/fluvaccine.'

*Age on 31st August





Protect you Protect them Protect Wales

We receive many compliments, which are uplifting for hard working team and are lovely to hear. We would love to spread the word about all the fantastic things we do at nursery. Please could you visit

solution daynurseries.co.uk and leave us a review, please? We would be very grateful!



We are supporting the Prestatyn and Meliden Foodbank this Harvest!





We're asking families to consider donating to the Prestatyn and Meliden foodbank to help local families in need. Non-perishable food items or donations can make a big difference. All you need to do is drop off any donations to a member of staff and we will do the rest!

Items the foodbank use to create a food parcel for local families in need-



Breakfast Cereals Pasta Sauces Tinned Meat

Soup Pasta Tinned Vegetables Rice Tinned Beans

Tinned Vegetables Tinned Fruit Tea or Coffee Sugar Biscuits Snacks

Kira's Explorers have had a fantastic sold-out summer holidays in the out of school! What an action-packed holiday the children had, so much going on and lots of trips, we have received many positive comments about our holiday club. If you require school holiday care, please book in early to avoid disappointment.





















Reminders

- If your child is potty training, please provide several changes of clothes, including socks and preferably a spare pair of shoes. (We find croc type shoes perfect when potty training.)
- Please label all your child's belongings, including coats, jackets, shoes, and dummies. This will help keep all children's items safe and make it easier to identify, unfortunately, if items are not labelled, we will not be held responsible.
- When using our driveway, please do so slowly. We have children, staff and families walking on the drive regularly and speeding puts those using the area at risk.



Dates for your Diary



October 31st Halloween- If your child is attending this day, they are welcome to arrive in Halloween fancy dress costumes (as always don't feel pressured to buy specific outfits, we will be having lots of fun regardless).

Christmas shut down- We close on Tuesday the 23rd of December 2025 at 6pm and return on Monday the 5th of January 2026 at 7.00am.

Please refer to our terms and conditions regarding payments and bank holidays over our closed period.

It is important that fees are please paid by 2pm on the 24th of December and 2pm on the 31st of January 2026. Please can we remind anyone using tax free childcare or childcare vouchers, that these need to be sent in advance, so payments are cleared by the above deadlines, thank you in advance.





